
   
 

  DONATE TO THE  
U-46 EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION 

 
 

 
Donations for general support of the foundation and current projects may be made by checks payable to 
the U-46 Educational Foundation.  All donations are appreciated; an annual pledge is ideal.    
 
All foundation gifts must be consistent with the foundation by-laws and guidelines, the U-46 Board of 
Education policies and the Illinois School Code.    
 
If you have any questions, please call us at 847-888-5000 ext. 5339 or email:  foundation@u-46.org. 
 
You also may contribute to honor a special person (child, parent, teacher or other staff member) or 
occasion (birthday, graduation, retirement) or remember someone with a memorial gift.  If donating to a 
particular school or school fund, information must be provided and included with the donation. 
 
If your donation yields a corporate match from your employee, please indicate the name of the company. 
 
Send donations to:
 U-46 Educational Foundation  
 355 East Chicago Street 
 Elgin, Illinois  60120 
 
 
--------------------------------PRINT THIS PAGE AND MAIL WITH YOUR DONATION------------------------------- 
 
Name   
 
Address_______________________________________City________________State_____Zip______ 
 
Telephone_____________________  Fax______________ Email Address    
 
 
Please accept my donation to the U-46 Educational Foundation for the amount of:   $______ 
 
Individual Giving Levels   
$1,000 Valedictorian     $500 Salutatorian      $250 Dean’s List      $100 Honor Roll      $___Other 
 
Corporate Giving Levels  
$5,000 Valedictorian    $2,500 Dean’s List     $1,000 Honor Roll      $___Other 
 
My donation is being made in Memory of   
                                                                                                (name)  
My donation is being made in Honor of        
                                                                                                (name) 
My donation will be matched by a corporate gift:  

                                              (company name)  
 
 

THANK YOU! 

mailto:foundation@u-46.org

